On Jan 29, 2022, at 6:15 PM, Brian Massie <lobbyistsforcitizens@gmail.com>
wrote:

Hello, Josh:

You sent the following message to LFC:

"I saw your post about Mentor Schools (Mentor, Ohio Public Schools
Promoting the “Woke” Culture for Your Children) and was particularly
interested in learning more about a topic. | am interested in the Ridge
"diversity” program, is there a way I can find out more information or speak to
the writer?"

We received the following information from an highly informed, Ohio
State School Board member:

» Tell him to read this book: https://cynicaltheories.com/

e Tell him to listen to this podcast: https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=gal6mPOphEQ

e Tell him to get familiar with this vocabulary: https://newdiscourses.com/
translations-from-the-wokish/

Marxism is a religion. We may 'share the same vocabulary but we don't share the
same dictionary’. (H/T James Lindsay)

Also, we will reach out to the Lake County community to see if we can provide
additional information about the Ridge "diversity" program.

Thank you for being a concerned citizen.

Brian Massie



